
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Happy New Year! We hope you had a lovely Christmas break and ready for the 

new term ahead! We would like to inform you of some important information 

regarding the learning, curriculum, and important reminders for this half term.  

English 
Writing  
 
 
 

Traditional Tale- The Lion and the Mouse 
Letter- Florence Nightingale  
 

English  
Reading 

Flat Stanley   

Mathematics Money (pence and pounds) 
Multiplication and Division (2s, 5s and 10s) 

Science Animals Including Humans 

Religious Education 
(RE) 

Islam - Does praying at regular intervals everyday 
help Muslims in their everyday life? 

Art  Still Life (Painting) Morandi 

Design and Technology 
(D&T) 

Wonderful world of Wool (textiles) 

Computing  Creating Presentations 

Humanities  
Geography 

Wonderful World 

Music I wanna play in a band 

Physical Education (PE) QAA 
Hit Catch Run 

Personal, Social, Health 
and Economic 
Education (PSHE) 

Dreams and Goals 

 

 

         

Spring 1 Letter for Year 2!



 

 

 

 

 

 


